
Registrations Now Open! 

ADSW-Supported Weekend in Cincinnati 

August 31 - September 1, 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

ADSW is sponsoring an Art Deco weekend in Cincinnati centered around 1940s day at Cincinnati 

Union Terminal described below. In addition to the 1940s day activities, the Art Deco weekend 

options will include 

 

• Dinner Sunday night aboard 1940s/1950s dining cars on The Cincinnati Dinner Train. 

• The Dinner train will travel to the riverfront where diners can watch the largest 

fireworks display in the Midwest 

• Lodging at the spectacular Netherland Plaza Hotel 

• Behind the scenes tours of Cincinnati Union Terminal to view the Edgard Sforzina-

designed executive offices 

• Powerpoint presentation "The French Connection: Edgard Sforzina and the Birth of 

American Art Deco" by Jim Linz 

• A visit to the American Sign Museum. 

• A walking tour of Art Deco buildings in downtown Cincinnati 

• A wine/cheese tour of the Feckheimer mansion with interiors by William Frederick 

Behrens Saturday evening. 

• Visits to the Rookwood and Art Deco collections of the Cincinnati Museum of Art 

• Visit to the Xavier University Alumni Center (former Coca-Cola Bottling plant) and its Art 

Deco murals 

 



This is a loosely organized event where participants make their own reservations and travel 

arrangements under "blocks" of reservations secured by ADSW. 

 

A limited number of Hotel reservations at Netherland Plaza are available at the special ADSW 

rate of $189 per night. The special rate is offered through July 31st while rooms last. Contact Jim 

Linz to obtain the reservation link. IMPORTANT: HOTEL RESERVATIONS MUST BE MADE BY JULY 

31ST TO OBTAIN THE ADSW RATE. LIMITED ROOMS REMAIN. 

 

ADSW has also obtained agreement from the Cincinnati Dinner Train to hold 28 reservations for 

ADSW for the September 1st dinner train. Advance reservations are now being accepted. 

Contact Jim Linz to obtain the reservation number. IMPORTANT: DEADLINE FOR PURCHASING 

DINNER TRAIN TICKETS IS JULY 15. ANY SEATS REMAINING WILL BE MADE AVAILABLE TO THE 

GENERAL PUBLIC ON JULY 16TH. 

 

For those traveling to Cincinnati by car, guidance will be provided on recommended sites to see 

in Columbus, Springfield, and Dayton along the way. 

 

If you are interested in participating in the weekend activities contact Jim Linz. 
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